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Dear Rodrigo Donazzolo, 

 
Subject: IEEE 802.21 WG Liaison to Fixed-Mobile Convergence Alliance 

Thank you for your participation and presentation in the last plenary session of IEEE 802.21 in 
Vancouver, Canada in November 2005. Given the mutual interest between the members of FMCA and 
IEEE 802.21 WG, I would encourage FMCA members to participate and contribute as individual 
contributors to the IEEE 802.21 specification development in area of Media Independent Handover 
across heterogeneous technologies. Some future sessions of IEEE 802.21 have already been planned. 
Following is our schedule for next few meeting sessions: 

• March 5-10, 2006, Hyatt Regency, Denver, Colorado, USA 

• May 14-19, 2006, Hyatt Regency, Jacksonville, USA 

• July 16-21, 2006, Manchester Grand Hyatt, San Diego, California, USA 

We look forward to input and active participation from FMCA members as individual contributors in 
IEEE 802.21. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, if I can be of further assistance and help in adoption of IEEE 
802.21 specifications. 

Sincerely, 

Ajay Rajkumar 
 
Chairman, IEEE 802.21 WG on Media Independent Handover Services 
 

 
cc: Paul Nikolich, Chairman, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
 


